
Oak Trees Autumn 1 Newsletter
Welcome back everyone!

This half term our topic is ‘This is your life’.

Communication, Language 
and Literacy

This half term we will have focused 

communication sessions to 

promote turn taking, requesting, 

making choices and oromotor skills 

every afternoon with 

communication skills embedded 
throughout our provision.

We also have our topic book and 

sensory story for the half term, ‘I lIke 

Me ’, of which we will use in 

Literacy to support our reading 

and comprehension. 

Every morning we will be 

completing focused phonics 

sessions following the Rocket 

Phonics scheme and using our 

wonderful reading corner to share 

stories with adults and peers.

Mathematics

In maths this half term we will be 

developing our understanding of 

number through one to one 

correspondence, finding the 

total of two groups using a 

number line and writing 

mathematical statements to 

solve a mathematical problem.

Understanding the World

Following our theme this half term, 

‘This is your life’, we will be looking 

at ourselves and people around us 

to discover qualities that make us 
unique. 

PSED

In PSED we will be following the 

Jigsaw scheme starting with the 

topic ‘Being me in my world’  as 

well as working on our individual 
Oak Targets.

Expressive Arts and Design

In expressive arts and design Oak 

Trees will be working through 

their Arts Award which will 

coincide with the EAD focus of 

Harvest Festival and Part 1 of the 
Arts Award: Inspire.

We will also be experimenting with 

a range of media and materials 

such as paints and clay as well as 

exploring the use of tools and how 

we can manipulate media to 
create art. 

Physical Development

This half term PE will be lead by 

HTLA Dan and children will 

access different sessions 

throughout the week. We will also 

be having a weekly swimming 

session working towards our 
swimming badges. 

Other areas of physical 

development skills will take place 

through white room slots and 
outdoor provision. Extra information

Laura is out of class Tuesday PM for 
PPA and all day Wednesday for 
Leadership this will be covered by 
Karen our HLTA.

Home school communication is via 
the Care Diary on Tapestry which will 
also have a Weekly Memo on a Friday 
to share what we have been up to!


